
 
 

 

On Friday 27th September, all children are asked to wear  

in recognition of our school value, , 

which is represented by the colour  

and our mascot, the Blue Mountains water skink. 
 

There is no cost for the day - 

just a show of support for our PBL values system 

by wearing . 

 

 


